Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/1/2018 4:48:57 PM

First name: Dori

Last name: McDannold

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Comments

Dear Dedicated Government Employees in Charge of the Chugach Plan,

I have been a long time user of PWS. I have visited Nellie Juan and College Fiord WSA many times. Both are of unique and special value in proximity to Whittier, reasonable access to paddle to safely, and amazing geology that can be experienced first hand. As we all know, the character and use of the PWS has changed drastically over the past 25 years. It is wonderful to see the visitation of all types, and the continuation of a fishing industry, adding full character to the rich environment. But it is important that we maintain wilderness character to at least some parts of the Sound. Please maintain the Nellie Juan and College Fiord WSA with Alternative D. I would also like to have EVOS purchased lands in Dangerous Passage and Knight Island included.

Sincerely Dori McDannold PO Box 4658 Palmer, Alaska 99645